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Title: 

Comments: I am a Nordic skier in the Pagosa Springs area, up to and including the Wolf Creek Pass/West Fork

area.

 

I utilize all of the following quiet winter recreation areas, and I believe that the impact to the forest of designating

these areas for snowmobiling is not worth the potential economic enhancement to the industry nor the

enhancement to the enjoyment of winter recreation for motorized users:

Big Meadows Ski Trail

Rock Creek Ski Trail

Lime Creek Trail

Neff Mountain, near Cumbres Pass

Lobo Peak, on Wolf Creek Pass

Terrain surrounding the Spruce Hole Yurt

Terrain surrounding the Pass Creek Yurt

 

I think it is important that the standard remain only specifically designated trails should be used by snowmobiles.


